
Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org>

Your Executive Contact
Guest Relations <guest.relations@target.com> Fri, Oct 25, 2024 at 11:21 AM
To: "mbaker@softlights.org" <mbaker@softlights.org>

Dear Mark,

Thank you for reaching out to Target through our executive offices to share
your experience and concerns with the blue LED lights outside of the
Sacramento Riverside, CA store. 

We appreciate you taking the time to bring this concern to our attention.
We are happy to inform you that as of today the lights you referenced at
the Sacramento Riverside store have been shut off.  

Please reply to this email or contact me directly at 612-815-6848 if you
have any questions or concerns.

Thank you again Mark for reaching out. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Michelle

Executive Escalation Business Partner

Target Corporation 

 

www.target.com
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